Linden Hill Elementary

Dear LHE Parents and Guardians,

We are excited to announce our 2022 Field Day will take place on Thursday, May 26th. Some
activities will involve water, so please remind your child to wear comfortable running shoes and
clothing that is appropriate for outdoor physical activity. All families are being asked to send in
an extra shirt and pair of shorts (just in case). Students will also be encouraged to bring a towel,
water bottle and hat/sunglasses. Please consider applying sunscreen in the morning or packing
with your child for them to apply themselves.

Our goal is to have a Field Day that is FUN & SAFE for all!! We expect all students to be Habit
Heroes and demonstrate personal responsibility, positive social interactions, and respect for
diversity throughout the entire day.

Volunteers will only be permitted if approved by Red Clay Human Resources. More information
can be found by clicking this LINK.

Thank you for your continued support!
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/13tyyRDsQgO_v9dmDNJZwlh-D2ggtzkV-/view?usp=sharing

